
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

April 12, 2022 

April PC&EC Meeting Canceled 
 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK—The Pollution Control and Ecology Commission (PC&EC) has 

canceled its meeting scheduled for Friday, April 22, 2022. The next PC&EC meeting is scheduled 

for 10 a.m. Thursday, May 26, 2022. The May meeting is scheduled to be held in-person at the 

Arkansas Department of Energy & Environment Headquarters, 5301 Northshore Drive, North Little 

Rock, Arkansas.  

 

CONTACT: EE-Press@adeq.state.ar.us 
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